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FELLOWSHIP AFTER MASS – Please join us for coffee, rolls, and fellowship after Mass.  All are welcome!  
   
THANKSGIVING DAY MASS will be THIS Thursday, November 24th, at 9:30am. 
 
TUCKPOINTING FUNDRAISING UPDATE – THANK YOU to everyone who donated to the tuckpointing fund.  We have enough donations to 
cover the cost of $51,235.00!  People are awesome! 
 
GUILD – We will be having a meeting soon, watch for the date and plan to attend!  Parish Bake Sale – TBD if we will be having the bake sale 
again before Christmas. 
 
CHRISTMAS EVE CHOIR – Students and Adults, please consider joining the choir that will sing at Christmas Eve Mass.  We are looking for 
singers and instrumentalists for special music before Mass and during the Mass itself.  Practices are the three Sundays before Christmas: 
December 4th, 11th, and 18th from 10:15am-10:50am (after Religious Ed Classes).  Contact Ann Wolf in advance, if interested, or just show up! 
 
NORTHERN LIGHTS MEN’S SHELTER CAMPAIGN – The Giving Tree will be out starting today through Sunday, December 11th, so that we 
have time to put the baskets together and get them delivered in time for Christmas.  As in years past, there will be tags to take off the tree for you 
to take shopping and then bring the items back unwrapped.  Please bring the tags back as well, there will be a tag box to return them to save 
them for next year.  We are adding new items and removing some items from the tags this year - we are no longer asking for baskets.  We 
decided that the baskets be all the same size, so they are purchased already by the Committee and in place of them, we added a monetary 
donation tag.  This is a wonderful organization for men to get back on their feet and Sacred Heart Catholic Church is all they receive from.  You 
have all been very kind and generous in the past, so thank you in advance.   
 
UPCOMING VALENTINE MEAL FUNDRAISER – The Social Justice Committee is planning a Valentine Meal fundraiser for the Alzheimer's 
Association – which will Sunday, February 12th from 11:00am–1:00pm.  We will be selling "heart-shaped" pizzas and will also be offering heart-
shaped homemade sugar cookies.  The pizzas can be take and bake or we will also be offering a dine-in option!  Order forms to sign-up will be 
put out after Christmas and will be set on the table in the Waking Area.  More details to come, just getting the word out there!   This a wonderful 
organization that is near and dear to many with loved ones affected by this.  You will also have the option to give a monetary donation to this 
fundraiser as well if you prefer.   

 
LECTORS – The new workbooks are on the back table going into the Parish Center.  If you are a lector, please take one with you. 
 
COMMUNAL PENANCE FOR ADVENT will be on Saturday, December 17th, at 10:30am. 
 
TURKEY DINNER was a success!  We served about 825 dinners.  Income was $11,993.77 and expenses were $7,932.25 for a profit of $4,061.42.  
Thank you to all who gave donations for the turkeys.  The total was $2,510.00 and because we baked our own pies, we saved another $1,500.00 
– both helped us to have a better profit this year.  A total report is on the table going into the Parish Center for those interested.  Thank you again 
to everyone who helped or donated! 
 
OUR FAITH STO is a charitable organization providing Catholic school tuition assistance in the Archdiocese of Dubuque to income-qualifying 
families. The people making donations to STO will receive a 75% Iowa income tax credit. Check with your tax professional regarding this 
credit.  Last weekend a brochure about the STO was attached to the bulletin and on the back side of it was information to fill out if you would like 
to donate.  Please note the reminder of sending a donation after December 1st.  For more information or to donate online, go to OurFaithSTO.org. 
 
NEWMAN CATHOLIC FOUNDATION – Thank you to all who contributed to the overwhelming success of our 2022 Newman Catholic Gala.  With 
your generosity, over $285,000 was raised to assist Newman Catholic School in furthering its mission, forming disciples to lead, love, and serve.  
The continued support of Sacred Heart is invaluable to us!  Thank you again!  

 
ARCHDIOCESEONE.ORG – There are pledge cards in the pews if you wish to make a donation.  You may leave your donation in the collection 
basket, if you wish.  If doing so, please make the check out to “ArchdioceseOne” and not to Sacred Heart.  Please consider donating.  
 
WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER – A Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend can help you enrich your marriage and add some pazazz 
to your journey.  Whether you’ve been married 1 year or 50, a Marriage Encounter Weekend may be just the thing you need to put a breath of 
fresh air into your relationship. For more information call Denise at (563)920-9419 or register at wwme.org.  Upcoming dates:  April 22-23, 2023 
in Epworth, Iowa; and September 22-24, 2023 in Dubuque, Iowa. 
 

Mass Schedule and Intentions: 
Sunday, November 20th – 8:00am (Rosary at 7:30am) 

+ Paul Bamrick 
Thursday, November 24th – 9:30am – Thanksgiving 

For the Parishioners 
Sunday, November 27th – 8:00am (Rosary at 7:30am) 

+ Warren & Helen Wagner 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
Sacred Heart Mission: We, the Sacred Heart Catholic Church parish, are a 
community of Christian faith striving to teach the word of God, to minister the 

sacraments, and to share Jesus’ love. 
 

SACRED HEART UPCOMING EVENTS:  
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 24th – Thanksgiving Day Mass 
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 17th – Communal Penance 

http://archdioceseone.org/
http://wwme.org/
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WEST FORK FOOD PANTRY – If you or someone you know is in need, their hours are Thursdays from 2:00pm–5:00pm and the first Saturday 
of the month from 10:00am–12:00pm.  They are located on Main Street in Sheffield.  Their phone number is 641-892-4010.  You must be a 
resident of the West Fork School District to be eligible for receiving food. 
 
HAWKEYE HARVEST FOOD BANK is always in need of donated items.  There are baskets in the entry to the church to leave any items you 
want to donate. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

          With Gratitude We Give                 

BUDGET                                November 13, 2022 BUILDING FUND  TUCKPOINTING FUND  

Adults $2,310.00 Balance: $14,566.29   

Offertory $95.00 Donations 50.00 GOAL REACHED!!! 

Building $50.00 TOTAL:       $14,616.29  

Tuckpointing $75.00     

TOTAL:    $2,530.00     

      

      

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Religious Education News 
TODAY, SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 20th – Donuts: Martinek, Orozco, and Pitzenberger Families 
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 27th – NO class for Thanksgiving Break  
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 4th – Donuts: Bamrick, Orton/Brown, and Janssen Families 
 
 ***Donuts – Please bring 3 dozen donuts, bagels, or muffins and assist with serving and clean-up. No nuts or peanut butter, please. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
NOVEMBER 20, 2022 
LECTOR:  Jessica Foreshoe 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Tammy Hrubetz, Renee Laudner 
                                                Sarah Johnson, Lisa Schultz 
MUSIC:  Praise Team 
SERVERS:  Jayden & Jace Pitzenberger 
GREETERS/USHERS:  4 yo & Kindergarten Classes 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Margaret Nuehring, Mary Schulz 
ROSARY: Dave Weiland  

NOVEMBER 24, 2022 – THANKGIVING DAY – 9:30am 
LECTOR:  Sue McLaughlin 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  John & Sue McLaughlin 
                                                Kate Osterman, Volunteer 
MUSIC:  Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Volunteer 
GREETERS/USHERS:  Volunteers   

 
NOVEMBER 27, 2022 
LECTOR:  Matt Reed 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  John & Sue McLaughlin 
                                                Tim & Margaret Nuehring 
MUSIC:  Andrea & Avah Hanig, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Owen & Beau Hanig 
GREETERS/USHERS:  Bill & Denise Martin 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Dan Hrubetz, Paul Rowe 
ROSARY: Dale Hubka 

 
DECEMBER 4, 2022 
LECTOR:  Steve Abbas 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Cathy Degen, Cassaundra Reed 
                                                Lisa Schultz, Pat Sheldon 
MUSIC:  Kim Thyne, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Josi Janssen, Makenna Dick 
GREETERS/USHERS:  1st & 2nd Grade Classes 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Jill Rowe, Sheri Sprung 
ROSARY: Tim Nuehring 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pastor: Fr. Josh Link: 641.822.4950 (Rockwell), 641.357.3214 (Clear Lake) 
Council President: Jason Dick: rockwellcell@netins.net 
Building Committee Co-Chairs: Tim Nuehring: 641.430.4905, tim.nuehring@heftyseed.com; Gary Weiner: 641.425.1217 
Finance Committee Chair: Jane Weiland: 641-512-5861 
Bookkeeper/Guild President: Helen Cahalan: 641.822.4852, h.cahalan@sacredheartrockwell.org 
Coordinator of Religious Education: Amanda Dick: 641.903.9362, dickalynne@gmail.com 
Bulletin: Items for the bulletin? Email sacredheartrockwellbulletin@gmail.com or call Sarah Johnson: 641.822.3267.  Items due Thursday by 12:00pm! 

Give thanks to the Lord, for He is good Psalm 118 
 


